
 

 

American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 

 
October 1, 2002 
 
RE: Monarch Marketing Systems, Inc, dba Paxar Corporation 
FCC ID: GU67410-02 
 
After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 
1) Please provide a photograph of the tope of the PCMCIA Card with ALL shields removed. 
 
Response:  Please refer to the photograph uploaded with this response and advise if it is 
acceptable. 
 
2) The Label includes the FCC logo and the phrases "Tested to Comply with FCC Standards" and 
"For Office Use Only". These phrases are only necessary for Class B PC peripheral devices 
authorized using a DoC approval.  Class A PC peripherals are authorized using a verification 
authorization. This labeling is therefore not applicable and should be removed. Please provide an 
updated label. 
 
Response:  Please refer to the revised label sample, uploaded with this response. 
 
3) Please explain the "EtherWind-Plus" description given in the operational description. This 
mentions a card with an integrated antenna and output power of 1000 mW (1 Watt). The EUT 
application submitted includes a PCMCIA card with external antennas and about 37 mW. Please 
explain. 
 
Response:  An invalid description was inadvertently provided.  Please refer to the revised 
description uploaded with this response. 
 
4) FYI, Table 5.3 shows one reading at 1663 MHz that was taken with an Average detector. 
Please note that when an average limit is specified by the rules, there is also a limit on the peak 
emission that is 20 dB above the average limit (15.35(b)). Please be sure to include both peak 
and average measurements for future submittals unless the peak measurement supplied meets 
with the average limit. 
 
Response:  Thank you for this clarification; this has been noted for future submittals. 
 
5) FYI, the limit in tables 9.4-9.6 are sometimes listed with and without the negative sign. 
 
Response:  Thank you for pointing this out; this has been noted for future submittals. 
 
Timothy R. Johnson, Examining Engineer 
Direct Phone: 404-414-8071 
mailto: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application. Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued. Please do not respond to this correspondence 
using the email reply button. In order for your response to be processed expeditiously, you must submit your 
documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial responses increase 
processing time and should not be submitted.  Any questions about the content of this correspondence 
should be directed to the sender. 


